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Stringent limits need to be placed on extraction's release of methane into our environment NOW.
There is technology available for extraction business to use on oil & gas wells and they are aware of
that fact, but are not willing to do their part to protect the air all humans and living creation breaths. 
Do the new EVA rules 
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